
Hi!
We’re happy to let you know that 
NOTL Hydro will soon be launching an 
updated website. It’s mobile friendly, 
re-organized for simplicity, and there’s 
a lot of great new content.

Re-launching the first week of January.
www.NOTLhydro.com



Questions about Electricity? 
We can help

Raising electricity prices, the Fair Hydro Plan, solar power, battery storage, net 
metering, LED lighting, energy-efficient products, industry codes, government 
regulations...it is hard to know what you should do to manage your electrical costs.

If you’re looking for help with understanding how to get solar power (or if), whether 
or not to upgrade to efficient products or just want to understand your bill better, give 
us a call or visit our offices and we’ll try to point you in the right direction at no charge.

Niagara-on-the-Lake Hydro is community-owned and has a mandate to 
help NOTL residents and businesses manage their electricity costs.
Phone 905-468-4235 or visit 8 Henegan Road in Virgil.


